
Re:	Policy	statement	

	

Dear	Water	Resources	Board,	

	

I	am	writing	this	letter	in	hopes	of	the	board	understanding	how	the	quality	of	life	will	
change	in	this	beautiful	Delta	area.	From	its	generations	of	family	farms	and	families	
that	grew	up	in	this	small	community,	to	their	children	now	raising	their	families	here.	It	
would	be	devastating	to	take	away	such	a	community	on	the	Delta,	and	as	history	
shows,	that	is	what	will	happen.	There	is	so	much	amazing	history	here	from	its	farming	
days,	to	wineries,	art	exhibits,	art	shops,	and	food	stops	along	the	way,	this	area	is	a	
wonderful	place	for	Sacramentans,	as	well	as	people	from	all	over,	to	come	to	and	
enjoy.		

As	a	business	owner	of	the	Dinky	Diner	located	at	the	Clarksburg	Marina,	this	is	what	I	
hear	day	in	and	day	out	from	people	who	love	to	come	here.	They	take	their	short	drive	
along	the	beautiful	river	road	to	get	here.	Everyday	people	come	to	this	area	and	they	
are	in	awe	of	the	habitat,	the	birds,	the	greenery,	the	trees,	and	especially	the	
Sacramento	River.	The	river	has	a	powerful	calmness	and	sanctuary	for	city	dwellers	as	
well	as	for	the	locals.	Taking	this	away,	will	totally	change	what	is	good	in	this	world,	and	
what	helps	the	heart	and	soul	of	all	that	is	good.		

Please	don’t	squelch	this	new	and	growing	tourist	area,	this	incredible	gift	from	above.	

	
Linda	and	Dennis	Updegraff	(and	family	of	3	children)	
(4th	Generation	family)	
Owner	
Dinky	Diner	
Clarksburg		
“Serving	all	people,	families,	friends,	and	people	who	want	to	experience	the	North	
Delta	and	Clarksburg.”	

	
	

	

	

	


